
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/21/2016 7:23:57 AM

Subject: Bannister follow up

State accident fund. Director is Harry Gregory. He took over agency with 100 million + deficit, 
operating in positive numbers now, you don't hear about him cause he is doing a good job. He is also 
a friend of mine. Would be cool if he could get reappointed without a lot of mess. He wants to keep 
his job.
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